
Wednesday 26th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As a school we are very fortunate to have fantastic grounds and we work very hard to keep them well maintained. 
They are used within school hours as valuable learning spaces and we know many people value accessing our 
outside space before and after-school, which we are keen to support and enable. 
 
However, we have observed several occasions where equipment and resources from outside classroom areas and 
from the PE cupboard have been taken and used without being tidied or replaced. 
 
PE equipment should not be removed from the PE Cupboard​ - it is an essential learning resource that staff need 
to provide top quality learning. To support the play before and after school we will leave a box of equipment outside 
the hall door for all to use. You are, of course, welcome to use your own resources on the playground and field area. 
 
We would also ask that all resources outside classroom areas are left as they are found. Staff and children spend 
time setting the resources up and tidying away for activities and learning to use for the next day. You are very 
welcome to play at the play trail but please not in the preschool playground. 
 
We would ask parents/carers to supervise their children at all times before and after-school to ensure the high 
expectations we uphold as a school are continued. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Chris Gibson 
PE co-ordinator 
 
 

 

    

 


